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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

referencing permit #P2020002
1 message

roger ratcliff <rogeraratcliff@gmail.com> Tue, Apr 21, 2020 at 5:41 PM
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Canon City has been changing over the last several decades – from a “prison town” to a desirable place to visit and live.
It is being discovered as a good place for location independent workers, retirees, and others to live. The outdoor beauty,
the many trails, climbing, biking, fishing, white water activities, and historic downtown and neighborhoods ARE what is
appealing. Canon City is fortunate to have these qualities.

 

Mining detracts from these valuable qualities. The temporary mining jobs and risk of pollution are not worth degrading the
many positive attributes of Canon City area.

 

For these reasons I am against Zephry proceeding in their mining efforts.

 

Thanks, Roger Ratcliff, resident of Canon City
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